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Chair	Reports:	

Biology	
Dr.	Hill	reported:	

• Sally	Entrekin	submitted	a	State	Wildlife	Grant.	
• Reid	and	Ginny	Adams	submitted	a	State	Wildlife	Grant.	
• Mindy	Farris	received	an	Arkansas	INBRE	Summer	Faculty	Research	Grant.	

 
Chemistry	
Dr.	Pat	Desrochers	reported:	

• Lei	Yang	had	the	following	paper	published	over	the	past	6	months:	
o Synthesis	and	Characterization	of	Copper	Complexes	with	CulCul,	CU1.5CU1.5	and	CullCull	

Core	Structures	Supported	by	a	Flexible	Dipyridylamide	Ligand.	Ethan	P.	McMoran,	





	

	

• STEM	Leadership	for	Girls:	This	was	targeted	only	to	Conway	High	School	girls.	We	have	60	


